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I support this. As a provider who wants to help others and to do this, I accept 

insurance. I do not like not being paid for the work I do. What other profession has 

money taken back after they perform the work. Additionally, as a group practice that 

has provided employment for clinicians so we can help even more people, when 

money gets taken back, I have already paid my clinicians. This makes providers want 

to STOP taking insurance thereby severely limiting people's access to mental health 

care. It needs to stop. I would be willing to correct any errors rather than have my pay 

removed from my bank account. We are in a helping profession and the trend now is 

for NEW clinicians to enter the field and not even consider taking insurance because 

of the fears associated with working with insurance companies. Thanks! We love 

helping others and want this to continue and we want to be paid for our hard work.  


